
December 2001 

Many thanks to those who took the time to 

attend the annual Gran Forest Homeowner's 

Meeting. Forty (40) households were 

represented in person or by proxy. This met 

quorum requirements.  

 
Board Members 2002 

President Deborah Signa  

Vice President Joe Perniciaro  

Treasurer Don Graff  

Secretary Barbara Hayes  

Assistant Secretary Karen Knox  

Holiday Yard of the Month  

We have so many homes that are beautifully 

decorated this holiday season, it was difficult 

to choose a winner! Congratulations to the 

White family at 1470 Loblolly for your festive 
display of lights.  

Improvements 

Repairs were made to the white fence 

surrounding the parking lot at the clubhouse. 

Many of the fence posts were rotten and 

needed to be replaced. 

 

The Next Board Meeting is January 8th, 
7pm at the home of Barbara Hayes.  

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 

Santa will visit Gran Forest on Saturday, 

December 15th at 3:30 PM. Join Santa at 
the pool for cookies and milk. Photos  

To make an announcement in the 
newsletter, email dongraff@granforest.com  

Due to popular request, the Gran Forest 

News will once again be distributed monthly. 

Thanks to the Newsletter Committee for 
distribution!  

The Gran Forest Web Site has a lot of 

useful information about our neighborhood. 

The site is a great place to keep everyone 

informed with current news. Please visit: 

www.blueskysolutions.com/gfnews  (as of 

This is your chance to 
Make a Difference in Gran Forest!  

There are several committees in our 

neighborhood: 

 Architectural Control (ACC) 
 Landscape 
 Social 
 Tennis 
 Newsletter 
 Welcoming 

Take this opportunity to get involved! Call 

Jennifer Gordon with Access Management 

at 770.777.6890 ext. 128 if you are 

interested. All names must be submitted 

by December 28th. (If you already signed 

up at the annual meeting, you need not call 
Jennifer).  

Many residents have expressed a desire for 

speed humps in the neighborhood to control 

speeding. Visit the Gran Forest Website for 

details of the Forsyth County Speed Hump 

Program. If 70% of the residents affirm a 

desire for speed humps, the county will 

perform a traffic study, and consider 

installing speed humps. If this issue is 

important to you, take an active roll by 

helping coordinate efforts to gather 

signatures. Call Jennifer Gordon (Access 

Management) at 770.777.6890 ext. 128 

and leave your name. Someone with the 
board will contact you with more details.  

PLEASE HELP OUR DAVE'S CREEK 

FAMILIES! 

This holiday, and throughout the year, many 

families of Dave's Creek Elementary 

encounter hardships and are without the 

basic necessities we may take for granted. 

Please help the counselors fill that need by 

donating new blankets, clothing, socks, bath 
products, clocks or toys. 

Call Liz Perlman at 770.889.4836 for 
more details. 
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WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!!! 

Annual Homeowners Meeting Minutes 

2002 Gran Forest Board Members  

  

../homeowner_mtgs/annual_mtg-110101.htm
../../bod/bod.htm
http://www.accessmgt.com/

